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Wayne-Westland Community School District is regulated by the USEPA and State of Michigan
under the Federal Clean Water Act to control pollution entering surface waters through storm
drains. A short (11-minute) training video was produced specifically to provide school district
administrators, faculty, and support staff with an understanding of the national Pollution
Discharge Elimination System permitting and the problems associated from stormwater runoff.

A short (11-minute) training video was developed to help meet the requirements of the NPDES
regulations. This video was produced specifically to provide school district administrators,
faculty, and support staff with a general understanding Stormwater Management.

The training is hosted on the Arch Environmental Group’s website using the following link:
http://archenvgroup.com/training-education/

When arriving at the website, click on the “Stormwater Awareness Training (for School District
Employees)”.

When arriving at the login screen, you are asked for the following REQUIRED INFORMATION:
NAME: Type Information

EMAIL ADDRESS: Type Information

SCHOOL DISTRICT: Select Your “District”

FACILITY: Type Information

REGISTRATION PASSWORD: “stormwater”

Step 1:Play “When it Rains it Drains — Stormwater Awareness Video”.
Step 2:Once the video is complete, select the “Stormwater, Watersheds, & You” survey,
located above the video. The survey is a required part of General Awareness Training.

For additional information on the School Districts Stormwater Management Program or other
watershed and pollution prevention educational materials, please visit the district website.
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